
 

Glencoe Transportation Study (December 2018) 1 

Glencoe Transportation Study 

Project Summary 

The Minnesota Department of Transportation – District 8, the city of Glencoe and McLeod County have 

partnered to improve the safety of intersections along Highway 212 and Highway 22 and to improve 

connections for Highway 22 in the Glencoe area.  The purpose of the Glencoe Transportation Study is 

to complete a transportation study that reflects the current and future transportation system needs 

for the Glencoe area, develop a set of recommendations and review the local road network. 

The Glencoe Transportation Study has four goals: 

1. Improve the safety of intersections along Highway 212 and Highway 22 

2. Improve safety for pedestrians and bicyclists along Highway 212 and Highway 22 

3. Develop a plan that outlines appropriate access along Highway 212 and Highway 22 

4. Study the current route of Highway 22 

Robust engagement with the community is planned as part of the Glencoe Transportation Study.  

Partners will be engaging with the community throughout the study to obtain their feedback. 

Our Promise to the Public is that “MnDOT, the city of Glencoe and McLeod County will work with the 

greater Glencoe community to ensure that the community’s concerns and aspirations are directly 

reflected in the alternatives developed as part of the Glencoe Transportation Study and to provide 

feedback on how the community impacted recommendations and decisions”. 

Project Timeline 

 Fall 2018 – Summer 2019 

For more information 

Lindsey Bruer Project Manager 
320-979-5534 
lindsey.bruer@state.mn.us  

 

 


